
Announcement of Initial Public Notice for
DR-4665-MO  
Release Date: September 22, 2022

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) hereby gives notice to the
public of its intent to provide financial assistance to the State of Missouri, local
governments in the state, and private nonprofit organizations as a result of
damage caused by July 2022 storms and flooding.

FEMA is also giving public notice that, in some cases, it may provide financial
assistance for activities that may affect historic properties, may be located in or
affect wetland areas or the 100-year floodplain, and/or may involve critical actions
within the 500-year floodplain.

This notice applies to the Individual Assistance (IA), Public Assistance (PA), and
Hazard Mitigation Grant (HMGP) programs implemented under the authority of the
Robert T. Stafford Disaster Relief and Emergency Assistance Act, as amended.

The public notice for the Missouri recovery mission is posted on the following
websites:

https://sema.dps.mo.gov/programs/documents/dr-4665-fema-public-notice.pdf
https://www.fema.gov/disaster-federal-register-notice/initial-public-notice-fema-
4665-dr-mo
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